
 

 

 

Cottonwood Heights Parks and Recreation Service Area 

Board of Trustees  

Cancelation and Reschedule of April Board Meeting   

 

 

Notice 
 

 

 
The Board of Trustees of the Cottonwood Heights Parks and Recreation Service Area 
is canceling the Board Meeting originally scheduled on Tuesday, April 16, 2019 and 

rescheduling it for Tuesday, April 23, 2019 @ 4:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


